

Tel: 01322 224309 Fax: 01322 222445 Email: office@dstc.kent.sch.uk

www.dstc.kent.sch.uk

Principal: Mrs Anne Davis

Heath Lane Dartford Kent DA1 2LY

Dear Parents / Carers,

On Wednesday 30th September and Thursday 1st October, we will have a professional film crew in attendance at DSTC. They will be directed to film the school building, staff and students for a "Virtual Tour" video that is being created. The tour video will be used to showcase our school in lieu of our normal "Open Evening" that we host at DSTC.

Due to the current climate, we are unable to offer our physical open-events to potential Year 6 students and their families. The "Virtual Tour" will be created and uploaded to our school website and Facebook page for prospective students and families to view.

Your daughter may be involved in one or more of the following aspects of the day:

- Being filmed in a lesson
- Being filmed at break / lunchtime
- Being filmed whilst walking around the school
- A filmed interview, either solo or with a small group
- "Distant" shots where students are visible, but not identifiable on the camera

No student names will be given or displayed on the film. If you do not wish for your daughter to be filmed for the "Virtual Tour" video, you must email the school office as soon as possible: office@dstc.kent.sch.uk . We will then avoid filming her on the day and she will not appear in the edited "Virtual Tour" video.

I would like to thank you in advance for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely,

Mr M Allen

Assistant Vice Principal

